
Table 1 Title: Prices of Reports on the 2004 Annual Economic Surveys
 

For purchases by mail or in person, the list price for the print version of the Report on 2004 Annual Survey of
Industrial Production is HK$48.0.

For purchases from online Statistical Bookstore, Hong Kong or the Government Bookstore website, the discounted 
price (15% discount) for the print version of the Report on 2004 Annual Survey of Industrial Production is 
HK$40.8.

For purchases from online Statistical Bookstore, Hong Kong, the discounted price (25% discount) for the 
download version of the Report on 2004 Annual Survey of Industrial Production is HK$36.0.

For purchases by mail or in person, the list price for the print version of the Report on 2004 Annual Survey of
Building, Construction and Real Estate Sectors is HK$47.0.

For purchases from online Statistical Bookstore, Hong Kong or the Government Bookstore website, the discounted 
price (15% discount) for the print version of the Report on 2004 Annual Survey of Building, Construction and 
Real Estate Sectors is HK$40.0.

For purchases from online Statistical Bookstore, Hong Kong, the discounted price (25% discount) for the 
download version of the Report on 2004 Annual Survey of Building, Construction and Real Estate Sectors is 
HK$35.3.

For purchases by mail or in person, the list price for the print version of the Report on 2004 Annual Survey of
Wholesale, Retail and Import and Export Trades, Restaurants and Hotels is HK$50.0.

For purchases from online Statistical Bookstore, Hong Kong or the Government Bookstore website, the discounted 
price (15% discount) for the print version of the Report on 2004 Annual Survey of Wholesale, Retail and Import 
and Export Trades, Restaurants and Hotels is HK$42.5.

For purchases from online Statistical Bookstore, Hong Kong, the discounted price (25% discount) for the 
download version of the Report on 2004 Annual Survey of Wholesale, Retail and Import and Export Trades, 
Restaurants and Hotels is HK$37.5.

For purchases by mail or in person, the list price for the print version of the Report on 2004 Annual Survey of
Transport and Related Services is HK$43.0.

For purchases from online Statistical Bookstore, Hong Kong or the Government Bookstore website, the discounted 
price (15% discount) for the print version of the Report on 2004 Annual Survey of Transport and Related 
Services is HK$36.6.

For purchases from online Statistical Bookstore, Hong Kong, the  discounted price (25% discount) for the 
download version of the Report on 2004 Annual Survey of Transport and Related Services is HK$32.3.

For purchases by mail or in person, the list price for the print version of the Report on 2004 Annual Surveys 
of Storage, Communication, Banking, Financing, Insurance and Business Services is HK$57.0.

For purchases from online Statistical Bookstore, Hong Kong or the Government Bookstore website, the discounted 
price (15% discount) for the print version of the Report on 2004 Annual Surveys of Storage, Communication, 
Banking, Financing, Insurance and Business Services is HK$48.5.

For purchases from online Statistical Bookstore, Hong Kong, the  discounted price (25% discount) for the 
download version of the Report on 2004 Annual Surveys of Storage, Communication, Banking, Financing, Insurance 
and Business Services is HK$42.8.



Table 2 Title: Contact Information of Sections Responsible for the Reports on the 2004 Annual Economic Surveys 

Industrial Production and Tourism Statistics Section is responsible for the Report on the Annual Survey of 
Industrial Production; Telephone: 2882 4208; E-mail: manufacturing@censtatd.gov.hk.

Construction and Miscellaneous Services Statistics Section is responsible for the Report on the Annual Survey 
of Building, Construction and Real Estate Sectors; Telephone: 2882 4684; E-mail: building@censtatd.gov.hk.

Distribution Services Statistics Section is responsible for the Report on the Annual Survey of Wholesale, 
Retail and Import and Export Trades, Restaurants and Hotels; Telephone: 2802 1264; E-mail: asw@censtatd.gov.hk.

Logistics and Producer Prices Statistics Section is responsible for the Report on the Annual Survey of 
Transport and Related Services; Telephone: 2802 1273; E-mail: transport@censtatd.gov.hk.

Business Services Statistics Section is responsible for the Report on the Annual Surveys of Storage, 
Communication, Banking, Financing, Insurance and Business Services; Telephone: 2894 8149; E-mail: 
business-services@censtatd.gov.hk.

 




